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Hello everyone, 

We hope you’re all keeping well, and retaining your sense of humor amidst all of 

the changes and upheaval we’re going through.  As it’s been said many times, 

we’re being asked to stay home – not an impossible task, just really inconvenient. 

So that brings us to the 25 Year Club, and where we go from here.  According to 

public health guidelines we can now gather, with restrictions.  So the question for 

us is “do we?”  Is the desire to keep the Club active and functioning a strong 

enough motivation to persuade people to come out to a meeting, an activity, or a 

social gathering?  I guess we’re going to find out. 

 Our normal September meeting is scheduled for Wednesday evening, September 

30th, at 7:00 p.m.  The Legion on Blackmarsh Road has agreed to give us the large 

hall for the evening, to allow us to physically distance as required.  There are a 

number of items to consider as we go into the fall season, among them: 

 Election of officers for the Terra Nova Chapter, Heritage Club, deferred 

from May 2020 

 Janeway Telethon, now rescheduled for October 

 Dinner meeting for October 

 Santa Letter campaign 

 Christmas Luncheon at Clovelly, tentatively scheduled for December 10th 

 Resumption of regular meetings 

Your executive would welcome your presence at this meeting and we will be 

there to greet you, but we completely understand if you don’t feel comfortable 

coming out.  We encourage your feedback on any or all of the topics listed, and 



hope that you will communicate either by email or by phone prior to the date to 

let us know what you think.  We’re very aware that the group of people we are 

seeking to engage is the group who are potentially most at risk from the 

coronavirus, and while we believe that it is important for us to maintain social 

contact, we also don’t want to put anyone at risk.  The rate of infection in our 

area is low enough at present that we believe it could be worth trying.  Please, tell 

us what you think and we’ll go from there. 

Here’s our contact information: 

Eldred Holmes   holmese@nl.rogers.com  753-4231 
Eric Howlett   cakesbyalice@yahoo.com 368-2692 
 

And please, if there is anything that the Club can do for you personally, be sure to 

let one of us know.  We’d be happy to help out. 

The Executive,  
Postal Employees 25 Year Club 
Terra Nova Chapter, Heritage Club 
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